
Mission Statement Review Policy

The Mission Statement will be reviewed annually at the August Colorado Consortium for

Inclusive Higher Education meeting. Reviewers include program directors from inclusive

postsecondary education programs in the state and IN staff. After the state-level review, all staff

members from the Office of Inclusive Services will review the Mission Statement at the staff

meeting that immediately follows the state-wide meeting.
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